
Crocker/Riverside Elementary School

Parent Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

The following information is for your April calendar and planning.  
 

Spring Portraits & Class Group Pictures 

Wednesday, April 3, 2019 

FREE DRESS DAY 
Excel Photographers will be taking individual portraits and class group pictures on this day for 
grades K-5.  Please make sure that your child is at school on this day as we will not have 
make-up pictures taken.  Class group pictures are a nice keepsake for all students, please make 
sure your child is dressed appropriately for pictures.  Just a reminder that on free dress days 
the dress code policy remains in effect. 
 

Our 6th grade students will have their class group picture taken on April 3rd.  

Individual pictures will be taken at William Land Park on Thursday, May 9th.  We 

will be using these pictures for their promotion certificates. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NO SCHOOL 
Monday, April 15th – Friday, April 19, 2019 

 

 

SAVE THESE DATES!  

CAASPP Testing Window 
April 10th through May 24th  

Please save these dates.  The state testing program, CASSPP, for students in grades 3rd through 

6th, will be April 10th through May 24th.  This is the time-frame for the testing and classroom 

teachers will schedule their testing accordingly.  The testing period can be an anxious time for 

students and teachers, and we make a concerted effort to minimize this anxiety.  You can help 

your child by making sure that they are at school on time every day and schedule all 

appointments around the testing schedule. 



 
 

 

 

 

   

 

6:00 – 10:00 pm at B’nai Israel Temple 
On Saturday, April 27th, 2019 the Crocker/Riverside PTO will host its Annual Spring Social. The 

Spring Social is the biggest parents-only social event of the year. More importantly, it is one of 

the largest fundraisers for the school. Last year’s “Denim & Diamonds” event was a giant success 

– live music, fun games, great food, and over $30,000 was raised for our school. And we want 

this year’s event to be even better! 

The money raised supports a breadth of educational programs for all Crocker/Riverside students 

including classroom enrichment, field trips, and music, science, computer, and arts programs. 

Funds raised at this year’s event will ensure that these programs can continue — and potentially 

even expand — next year! Tickets are still available go to www.crockerriverside.org 
 
 
 
 

This information applies to everyone.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 The parking lot is for STAFF ONLY!! 

 Do not drive, bike or walk through the parking lot. 

 Walk on sidewalks not through the parking lot.  

 Use the crosswalk.  DO NOT jaywalk. 

 Drop and Go zone in front of school.  Keep moving! 

 No parked cars:  you can be ticketed. 

 Please be courteous to our neighbor’s.  Don’t pull into/block 

driveways or move their garbage cans, find another place to 

park!!   

 Red zone for school buses only! 

 

 

Thank you for setting a good example for all our students by being considerate and 

thoughtful of others and keeping our neighborhood and school safe for everyone.   

 

 

 

School Lunch Menus  
The lunch menu can be found on our school webpage www.crockerriverside.org.  You can 
also go to the District’s website at www.scusd.edu.  Click on the following: Parent/Student, 
Student Online Tools and scroll down to Nutrition & Menus and then Menus. 
 
 

http://www.crockerriverside.org/
http://www.crockerriverside.org/
http://www.scusd.edu/


 
 
 

FREE Breakfast Program 
Our school provides a FREE Breakfast Program for all students.  Our school cafeteria serves 

FREE breakfast every morning starting at 8:15 a.m.  You do not need to sign your student up for 

the program, just send your student to the cafeteria to eat a healthy breakfast to get a good jump 

on the start of their day!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24-Hour Absence Recording Line  

916-395-4535, press one 
 

It’s flu season!  If your child is sick, please keep them at home.  Anytime your child will not be at 

school for any reason, please and call our 24-hour Absence Recording Line at 916-395-4535, 

press 1 to leave a message with your child’s name, teacher, the reason for the absence and how 

many days they will be out of school.  If you would like to pick up your child’s homework you 

may leave that information on the answering machine.  This request has to be made by 10:00 am 

in order for the teacher to have time to prepare the assignments.  Homework can be picked up in 

the school office at the regular dismissal time. 

 

If your child has a fever (100 degrees or higher), please keep them at home.  No one should 

return to school until they have had no fever for 24 hours without the use of a fever-reducing 

medicine, even if they feel better.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

A mandatory school uniform policy 

is in effect at Crocker/Riverside. 
 

The appropriate dress for school consists of: 

 dark blue bottoms (navy blue); pants, shorts, skirts, skorts, jumpers, leggings 

 solid white, red or navy blue shirts 

 Crocker/Riverside School Uniform Spirit Wear 

 

 

 

Crocker/Riverside 2018-2019 School Calendar of Events 
Please check web page for updates 

www.crockerriverside.org. 

 

 

http://www.crockerriverside.org/

